
 
 

 

Are you interested in living on campus? 

Would you like to join a community of your fellow 
Chemistry Department students? 

Consider joining the Chemistry Living and Learning 
Community (CLLC) in Fall 2024! 

New for Fall 2024, we are offering a Chemistry Living and 
Learning Community (CLLC) for first-year and transfer students 
enrolled within the Chemistry Department. The CLLC is an on-
campus community that is designed around the values and 
vision of WCU which emphasize scientific/quantitative literacy, 
collaborative approaches to service, effective communication, 
and inclusive engagement in diverse communities. Students that 
are a part of the CLLC will take part in the following activities: 

• Developing successful and collaborative study strategies 
with other members of the CLLC with peer and faculty 
mentors. 

• Cultivate an identity in STEM through community–
building and career–oriented events both on and off 
campus. 

• Contribute meaningful service to the community and 
department to develop a sense of shared responsibility. 

If interested, please contact the CLLC Faculty Mentors: 

Dr. Mullane (kmullane@wcupa.edu) 

Dr. Voras (zvoras@wcupa.edu) 


